WILDLIFE ACHIEVEMENWT CLUB CHAPTER
The Izaak Walton League of America, Inc.
P.O. Box 118, Damascus, Md. 20750

February Newsletter
Next Membership Meeting, February 27, 196G - Next Board Heeting, March 12, 1980

RESERVATIONS ARE GOING FAST FOR THE IWLA 50's DAIICE. Disc Jockey Larry Cooley of
WINX has. the platters ready to spin for a super evening, Skip and Valerie Johnston
have arrangéd for top entertainment guest stars, the decorators of the hall are
waiting for the go sign, and your old duds of years past are waiting for a dusting
off for this big night. The special night is Saturday, March 15, beginning at

2:30 p.m. and continuing until 12:30 a.m., AND for only $7.00 per couple. There
will be door prizes too. Wear your “oldies” of the fifties and dance to the best of
the fifties. Setups are provided, BYOL. Be there and say you saw it all in person.
Remember, guarantee your seats with a call to Valerie at 831-6630. They could use
some extra help on the decorating ~ again call Valerie.

TURKEY . SHOOTS WILL COWTINUE THROUGH MARCH 29th, so come out and get those last few
winning shots off for a turkey, ham, bacon, fresh sausage, and other goodies. Shoots
begin at 6:30 p.m. and continue ‘until all shooters are happy. Ering your neighbors

and friends every Saturday night - they will enjoy the country living beside a warm
stove,

MEMBERS HAVE RECEIVED DUES WOTICES FOR 1989 and Joe Carinci, our hard working
Membership Secretary, is waiting for your return check. Dues and llembership Expense
Share (MES) payments keep the club alive. Mortgage payments, utility costs, news-
letters, cluﬁhouse and grounds maintenance are all directly dependent upon your dues
and MES payments. Send them in today to Joe Carinci, 24412 Kakae Drive, Damascus,
Md. 20750. Make checks payable to IWLA. As was pointed out in our last newsletter,
the MES is decreasing each year as other activities provide more financial support.

This year the HES is $78. If half year installments are easier, send Joe a check
for $39 now, and $39 again on July 1, 1980

ANOTHER WAY TO SUPPORT OUR CLUB and REDUCE THE HMES is to sponsor new memberships.
As memberships increase and fund raising activities are better supported, the MES
can be reduced and eventually eliminated. Sponsor a friend today - the dues are
$40 per year and the initiation fees just $15. For $55 and the pro-rated MES of
$6.50 per month, your friend can enjoy the best League Chapter in Maryland, and the

only Chapter with a 10 point covered rifle range. For more information, call Joe
Carincl at 253-2951.

OUR CHAPTER CLUBHOUSE AND GROUNDS ARE FOR RENT TO RELIABLE GROUPS. If you know of a
wedding party, a dinner meeting, or other activity needing a hall such as ours,

have them call Les Kenmney at 253-3430. WE ALSO CATER DINNERS and Les is an expert
at this. We have several coming up on-April 26 and May 16. Les can use some help -
volunteer one activity per month and keep the club active.

BIRD DOG TRAIQING IS A NEW EXCITING activity that will begin at our Chapter this
spring. Dogs are training with real quail, chukars, and pheasants. Come out and

see how it is done. Dates coming up. For more information, contact Jerry Tacinelll
at 301-236-3873.

SPECIAL NOTES

. The Rifle Range road will be closed as the ground thaws. Park your car at the
power line (on HMullinix Mill Road) and walk down to the range.

. The Spring Inspection of the Rifle Range is approaching. Help us clean it up so
that our "Use Permit” will be continued.

-over-



. We need technical help of an electronics nature to hook up four speakers in our
clubhouse. If you have this electronic "knowhow,' call Les Kenney at 253-3430.

. Meeting of the Save-Our-Streams (S0S) Committee. at our clubhouse on Wednesday,
March 5, 8:00 p.m. Jerry will have some surprising research results that are
affecting the water quality in our streams, particularly in trout streams.

. A training session for Hunter Safety Instructors will be held at our club on
Sunday, April 20th at 1 p.m. If interested, just show up or contact Jerry
Tacinelli at 301-286-3873.

. Oyster Roast at our club on April 13th - more details later.

THE FOLLOWING APPLTICATIONS FOR MEMBERSHIP WERE APPROVED BY THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS
AND ARE RECOMMENDED FOR MEMBERSHIP ACTION:

Name <3 Address & Phone Sponsor/s

Collins & Wright

Richard Wegner - 617 Smallwood Rd., Rockville 20850 (340-7740)
Harold W. Burrill, Jr. - 9214 Ewing Dr. Bethesda, 20034 J. Burrill & Wright
Charles W. Keller - 17802 Buehler Rd. #135, Olney, 20832 (774-0719) Al Wright
Albert B. Cobb - 10712 Gregory St., Sil. Sp., 20901 G. Schneider & Al Wright

New Members Are Requested to Attend Our February Meeting for Induction.

March Range Roster

Sat. 3/1 Addison Caracciola  681-6923 - Sat. 3/22 Claggett Warfield 926-2515

- Bob Ranck - 340-7457

Sun. 3/2 Rick Imsley 391-5963- Sun. 3/23 Dave Anderson, Jr. 585-~1053
Charles Taylor 631-7197 Harry Gosnell =

Sat. 3/8 Frank Gale 871-8579 Sat. 3/29 Jeff Rizza 460-3978

Pete Zagarella 622-1398 Dave Anderson, Sr. 585-1053

Sun. 3/9 Joe Schoppelrei 681-6537 Sun. 3/30 John Ogilvie 1 942-4391
Danny Ifert 631-98¢6 Ed Totah 762-7210
Sat. 3/15 Smith DeForce 460-5762
- Need some new range officers, if

Sun. 3/16 Bill Loveless 340-2816 interested, call Les at 253-3430,

NOTE: Range officers, please show up on time to oper at 12 noon. Also, date forms
and keep more complete records for day on duty. Thanks.

* OFFICERS FOR 1980-81 BOARD OF DIRECTORS

President

1st Vice President
2nd Vice President
3rd Vice President
Treasurer '
Recording Secretary

Membership Secretary
Corresponding Secretary

Sgt.—at-~ Arms
Parlimentarian
Chaplain
Ex~Officio

Les Kenney

Faul Jackson
Skip Johnston
Smith DeForce
Dave Anderson Sr.
Pete Zagarella
Joe Carinci
Charlie Wiles
Joe Schoppelrei
Addison Caracciola
Joe Hamilton
Chic Chaconas

Harold Ale, Jr.
Dave Anderson, Jr.

. Mike Berney

Earl Dickinson
Robert Moore

" John Ogilvie

Jerry Tacinelli

Charles I. Wiles, Jr.
Corresponding Secretary :
. 972-1953. Tk
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